
REPORT TO FULL COUNCIL ON PROGRESS OF ALLOTMENTS GROUP 

Cllrs. Buller, Butcher, Fairfax, Frodsham and John Kelly and resident Barrett Manning               

met on 5
th

 August. They are actively exploring a number of sites and considering the 

implications of legalities, costs and rules and regulations.   Particular thanks to BM who is 

actively researching this surprisingly complicated area.   The provision of allotments is the 

only duty SPC owes to the parishioners of Staplehurst and the group appreciates that SPC is 

anxious to make this important facility available. The group will meet again on 

16
th

 September and hopes to have more concrete proposals to report soon after.    

9
th

 August 2010 

 


